

NEWS BULLETIN

December 28, 2017

Greetings!

On behalf of the VRA Ontario Board of Directors, we would like to wish you and your family **HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!**

A Gift Basket Just For You

As you enjoy the Holidays with your loved ones, please take a few minutes to share your opinion with us for a chance to win a Godiva Holiday Gift Basket.

Please submit your responses by January 7, 2018.

The results will be announced the following week. The winner will be chosen through a draw.



Click here To Share Your Opinions

Stay Tuned for Member Appreciation Giveaway!

This is your association and you are always welcome to reach out to us at any time.

Your Ontario VRA Board of Directors

You are receiving this email as a member of VRA Canada.





